
 

8755 W. Higgins Road 
Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 

www.littelfuse.com 

 

 

 
Subject: SPXV Series Product Update - Amp Ratings 6A thru 20A 
 
Document# LFPCN_PG0085 
 
Date: June 30, 2017 
 
This letter is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & valued Customers of a performance 
update to our SPXV Series products, ratings 6A thru 20A. Based on recent product testing 
these ratings have been shown to meet a higher amperage interrupt rating of 50,000 amps. 
Going forward these fuses can be used in applications requiring interrupting currents up to 
50,000 amps (up from the 20,000 amp rating the product previously held).  
 
This change is strictly a label print update based on new testing.  No changes have been made 
to the internal design or electrical components used in the fuse construction. The updated 
fuse labels will denote the 50,000 amp interrupt rating and will be printed on all production 
fuses effective July 1st, 2017. For a complete listing of the affected SKUs, please see the table 
below. 
 

SPXV006.L SPXV008.T SPXV012.L SPXV015.T 

SPXV006.LXS SPXV008.TXS SPXV012.LXS SPXV015.TXS 

SPXV006.T SPXV010.L SPXV012.T SPXV020.L 

SPXV006.TXS SPXV010.LXS SPXV012.TXS SPXV020.LXS 

SPXV008.L SPXV010.T SPXV015.L SPXV020.T 

SPXV008.LXS SPXV010.TXS SPXV015.LXS SPXV020.TXS 

 
 
Thank you for your continued business. 
 
 
 

 
Jim McGuire 
Assitant Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
Tel: +1 773-628-0708 
www.littelfuse.com/industrial  
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